
 

 

 
 
 

May 7, 2021 
 
 
 

Matt Koehler 
Cameron McCarthy 

 160 East Broadway 
 Eugene, Oregon 97401 
 
 

Re:  Notice of Intent to Award 
Lake Oswego School District 

 RFP – Design Services – Lakeridge Middle School Track and Field 
 
 

Dear Matt: 
 

Based on the proposals received and following review of scores from the review committee,  
the Lake Oswego School District intends to award the contract for Design Services to  
Cameron McCarthy. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Anthony Vandenberg 
Executive Director of Project Management 

 
 


